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The past six months has been relatively quiet within the Historical Committee.    Perry Williams continues his part-
time efforts to catalog the many file drawers of paper archives in Newington. 
 
Recent donations include several boxes of material from Dick Handy, ex-W1RZP, son of ARRL's F.E.Handy, 
W1BDI, dating from the 1920s to 1960s, and many years of translations of Russian ham radio magazines by Dex 
Anderson, W4KM, dating from the 1970s and 80s. 
 
The Hartford Courant newspaper published a nice article on the ARRL's historic preservation effort on August 10, 
2004. 
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